
Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Bible Classes  10:50 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 

Ladies Bible Class 10a.m. 
Bible Classes     7:00 p.m. 

January 19, 2020 
 

Revive Us Again 
 

Dismiss to Preschool Station & Kid Zone 
 

Welcome – Jeremy Aaron 
 

Restore My Soul 
Blessed Assurance 

 
Scripture – Matthew 28:16-20 

 
Prayer 

 
Great Are Your Lord 

Living Hope 
 

Communion 
Offering 

 
New Doxology 

Wonderful Merciful Savior 
 

Message – Jeremy Aaron 
 

Step by Step 
 

Shepherding Prayer – Steve Kizer 
 

Take the Lord With You 
 

Worship Leader – Wendell Burnam 

 

 
 
 
 

January 

Hope Support Group 
Tuesday, Jan. 21 

6:30 p.m. 
The Corner 

 

Men’s Conference 
Friday and Saturday 

January 24-25 
The Hills Church 

 

February 
Refuel Café 

Wednesday, Feb. 5 

Men’s Breakfast 
Saturday, Feb. 8 

8:30 a.m.  
FLC 

MRN Seminar 
Sunday, Feb. 9 

 
LTC Fundraiser  

Luncheon 
Sunday, Feb. 9 

T & B Ladies Retreat 
February 22-23 

Madill, OK 

 

Communion 

Servers for January 

1.James Bodling 

2. Brian Box 

3. Arnold Brake 

 

4. David Brown 

5. Paul Brown 

 

6. Russell Campbell 

7. Marty Cannedy 

8. Shane Cannedy 
 

Alternates 
Jeremy Aaron 

Kevin Baber 

Matt Baker 

Gary Barker 

Counting People Because 
People Count 

January 12, 2020 

Benevolent                       $221.00 
Contribution                 $6,505.00 
Weekly Needs            $11,736.54 

 Attendance 
Bible Class                                 162 
Worship                                    222 
Life Groups          94 
Ladies Class          19 
Wednesday          121 
                       Missions 

Total Needed           $130,000.00 
Total Pledged           $116,911.25 
Given to Date             $37,182.00 
Given this Week         $1,511.00 

 Ready to become a Christian? 

 Become a member of the 10th and Broad church? 

 Have a special need for prayer? 

 

If so, after the service go to the Family Room where  

one of our shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 
Preaching Minister 
Elmer Johnson 
Congregational Care 
Minister 

Larry Suttle 
Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 
Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 
Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 
College Minister 

Jennifer Aaron 
College Minister 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 
Don Wallace 
Chuck Weaver 

Discipleship 
 

Spiritual Growth 
 

Worship Together 
 

Loving Care 

 
 

Sacrificial Generosity 
 

Healthy Families 
 

Joyful Celebration 
 

Purposeful  

Surroundings 

Tenth and Broad’s Core Values 
 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 



 

We welcome Dana and Teri 
Estes to T&B! 

248446 E. 1980 Rd. 
Devol, OK  73531 

940-631-2825 (Dana) 
940-631-1625 (Terri) 

 

Directory Update:  Clint and Jennifer Edmondson 
are now worshipping at the Iowa Park  

Church of Christ.  Clint will be their full time song 
leader.  We wish them well and know they will be 

a blessing wherever they are! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Church:   Preschool Station (2yrs to 
PreK) and Kid Zone (K-4th) will be dismissed early 
in the worship hour.  Parents are welcome to take 
them or send kids with the flag holder.  They will 
be taken to their Bible classes following worship.  
They can be picked up there.  

Nursery: A nursery is available during our worship 
time for children under 2 years of age. They can be 
taken at any time during the service. 

Child Safety: We will be beginning a new children’s 
check in system in the very near future to improve 
our children’s safety program. Be looking for  
details and ways you can be involved. 
 

eNewsletter: If you haven’t signed up for our email 
newsletter, be sure to stop by our website 
tnbkids.org, and get signed up to stay informed. 
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday:  Every Wednesday night, we meet at 
7:00 p.m. in the youth building for a time of  
worship and focusing on what it means to follow 
Jesus.  Hope to see you there! 

Winterfest:  We will be returning to the church 
building from Winterfest today around noon. 

Wilderness Trek:  This summer, we will take a 
group on Wilderness Trek on July 18-25.  Trek is a 
week of rappelling, backpacking, camping, and 
summiting a mountain with the purpose of  
deepening our relationship with God and each  
other.  Sign up by Sunday, January, 26. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students return to campus on Tuesday. 

  We will meet this Wednesday for our 
first devotional and Bible study  

of the semester.  
 

Sunday suppers begin NEXT Sunday.   
 

Please be praying for our students at 
M4C this new semester! 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Winter  Quarter Schedule 
 
 

Sunday Morning  
 

“A  Study of the Apostle Paul” 
 

College—20’s in FLC 4E 
Jeremy Aaron and Wendell Burnam 

 

30’s—50’s in FLC 1W 
Jeff Stambaugh 

 

60’s upwards in FLC 5-6E 
Steve Kizer 

 
 

Wednesday Evening 
 

The Life and Words of Jesus Part 2 
Larry Suttle, teacher 

Room 6E 
 

The Ministry of Christian Hospitality 
Debbie Baber, teacher 

Room 4E 
 

Singing Class 
Wendell Burnam, Room 1W 

 
 

A large group of teens and parents have spent 
the weekend in Arlington at Winterfest, which is 

a youth retreat geared toward teaching and  
encouraging teens in their walk with God.   
Ask them about their experience.  They are  

scheduled to return this afternoon. 
 
  

Next Sunday, January 26, will be  
“Take an M4C Student to Lunch” Day! 

Go to room 4E after services and Jeremy will pair 
you up with a couple of hungry students eager  

to share some table fellowship!  
 

 

The Wednesday morning  
Ladies Bible class will have a 

potluck luncheon on  
Wednesday, January 29.  

They will also be celebrating  
Virginia Hearn’s 106th birthday!  
Bring a dish and come join us! 

 

 

To help you follow along in the series, To help you follow along in the series,   

Scripture Journals Scripture Journals   

are available.  Please take one per person are available.  Please take one per person   

and if you are able, and if you are able,   

a donation of $3.00 is appreciated.a donation of $3.00 is appreciated.  


